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Thank you to everyone who have supported our recent fundraisers! Without your 
contributions, the PTA wouldn't be able to feed back funds into the school to enhance the 
children's learning experiences. We are so pleased to be able to meet most of the funding 
requests made by school recently which to name a few included; Science Week activities, 
whole class reading texts for Yr 1-6, Maths concrete resources for the whole school, Calm 
Kits for all classes and Wellbeing workshops for the whole school. 
 
Sales of the commemorative Jubilee tea towels raised approximately £280 to help fund 
Jubilee festivities, and the Easter Trail raised £115.50! Don't forget to submit your Easter 
trail answers via the Google Forms link found on Facebook and your confirmation e-mail 
by midnight tonight! The winner of the randomly drawn hamper prize will be announced 
next week.  
 
Many thanks to all for your support, which really is appreciated. We are looking forward 
to our last big fundraising event of the year to be held in June (details TBC) - the Great 
Get Together (previously known as the Summer Fayre)! Prior to the COVID pandemic, this 
was a much-loved family event held at school to mark the end of the year, which we plan 
to restart! It will be a big team effort to plan and deliver on the day, so please consider if 
you could lend a hand when we kick-start our volunteer drive!  
 
Happy weekend, 
Isla 
Vice chair 
 

 


